
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY 

AUGUST 15, 2022 - 4:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance:  Nicole McGillicuddy, Danelle Person, Sarah Haynes 

 

Also In Attendance: Superintendent Andrew Gonzalez 

 

I. Call to Order  

The meeting was called to order at 4:04 p.m. 

 

II. LPS Enrollment Update 

Superintendent Gonzalez updated the subcommittee about specific enrollment numbers. We are 

sitting at 932 currently.  Our classes have been consistent with the exception of one outlier class 

in grade 2 this year.  D. Person noted that we could continue to reach out to families opting not to 

come to Lebanon School to let them know the revised offerings of the district, and to continue to 

improve relationships with the LMS families 

 

III. Sending School Partnerships 

Superintendent Gonzalez reached out to Windham regarding Lyman being a sending Ag school-

will continue to communicate. Norwich is not interested. Columbia communication has started. 

Sprague will continue to send Ag students but will not provide transportation for students 

choosing Lyman as a designated high school 

 

IV. Discussion regarding full day Pre-K and Alternative High School 

Full day pre-K: This year we will take the time to research the potential addition of this 

program/class.  

Alt-High School: Discussion of benefits of providing this type of services within the district. 

 

V. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:52 p.m. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarah Haynes, BOE Chairperson 


